
2022-2023 KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 
BETHLEHEM ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
MITCHELL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

Online Registration for children in Bethlehem and Woodbury who will be attending Kindergarten for 
the 2022-2023 school year will be opening on January 19th.  All children who will be five years old 
during the 2022 calendar year are eligible for Kindergarten.   

If your child is currently enrolled in the Region 14 Preschool program, please do not complete the 
online registration form.  Contact the school office for more information. 

 As a part of online registration, the following items are required to complete the registration process: 
o a copy of the child’s birth certificate
o 3 proofs of residency (see below)

 Mortgage OR Lease OR Affidavit of Residency AND 2 of the following:
• Utility Bill OR Driver’s License [stickers are not accepted] OR Pay Stub

OR Bank Statement
o a copy of your child’s current health form/immunizations
o custodial papers if applicable

These items can be uploaded as a part of the online registration or mailed to the address below: 

Maggie Gildea, Enrollment Coordinator 
Region 14 Central Office 
5 Minortown Road  P.O. Box 469 
Woodbury, CT 06798 

Kindergarten screening dates will be 5/25 and 6/1.  More information to follow. 

There will also be a Kindergarten orientation held Tuesday June 7th from 3:30 - 4:30.  More 
information to follow. 

Children will need a physical examination within one year of the first day of school, and all required 
immunizations must be documented before starting kindergarten. Health Assessment forms as well as 
residency requirements will be available on the Region’s website here. 

Please call Maggie at 203-263-5508 or email mgildea@ctreg14.org with any questions. 

The Regional School District 14 Board of Education does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, marital status, national/ethnic origin, age, sex, gender identity or expression, sexual orientation, or disability in its 
programs, activities, and employment practices as set forth in compliance with the Office of Civil Rights, Title VI, Title IX, and Section 504. Any person having inquiries concerning Regional School District 14 Public 
Schools’ compliance with Section 504, Title VI or Title IX should contact: Dina Ericson, Interim Director of Student Services, Regional School District 14, 5 Minortown Road, PO Box 469, Woodbury, CT 06798 (203) 
263-6356 
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